

Protocol 16. Meeting Di, 14.06.11 14.00 – 15.00

Participants: Udo, Ludwig, Tobi, Solveigh, Harald ,Alex(Protokoll)

1 FESA3 Navigator Tool

- Java Source code already exists in the CERN SVN in the fesa-cern package
- BeamDiagnostics as well have no resources to take care for the project
- Alex will send an email to Steve Jackson in order to find out if a lab-independent version for the navigator is planned
- If necessary first GSI implementation could be a job for a student
- A person which takes care about the Navigator Tool is needed.

2 Email Distribution List

- For the first Tobi's FESA-TEAM list will be used
- Alex will inform everybody to use this list for FESA issues from now on to have a more transparent discussion
- If needed (if a FESA class developer community exists), a one-to-many email list will be added in order to spread information about new versions, releases and bug-fixes.

3 Alarm System

- Discussion about the current approaches of the alarm group, and the current CERN solution
- Possibility to add a Setting Property for each Acquisition-Alarm-Property, in order to modify the alarm limits on the fly. (This could be added to the FESA-Guidelines)
- A meeting together with the alarm -group will be organized by Alex

4 Misc

- Discussion about the different FESA Projects of the BeamDiagnostics department